
 

 

Big Sky Building Report....September 2017 

 

Dear School Board Members, 

 

Oki! Have love in your hearts, "One to another". The love that I have for my T.A. is so very special. I 

am one lucky Teacher! 

 

This small part of the world could use some rain or an early snow with about 6 inches in the mountains. 

Wouldn't that be wonderful! 

 

With the start of a new school year, our problems are nothing compared to the situation in Texas. We 

need to count our blessings. One thing to be learned from Texas is to reach out to others no matter the 

differences we may have. 

 

The harvest here at Big Sky Colony is coming to a close. Reverend Dan Wipf said "The crops could be 

better, but they could be worse". 

 

The students come to school almost excited as the teachers. Well, maybe not all the children. 

 

We have 22 students in all this year. Eight girls and fourteen boys. There are six little boys just in the 

first and second grades. Their enthusiasm is much larger than their bodies. They are slowly learning life 

lessons about sharing, being kind, helpful, and talking with an inside voice. We are looking forward to a 

great year with these children. 

 

May I give thanks to our principal, Natasha Siliezar for her assistance in helping us with supplies and 

guidance. May all the children in School District #9 experience a fruitful year. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dan Anderson 


